
April 12, 2001

Transmittal No. 1374 Amended

Magalie Roman Salas
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C.  20554

Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau

The former Bell Atlantic Telephone Companies1 now doing business as Verizon Communications
(Verizon) filed Transmittal No. 1374 today, April 12, 2001, and inadvertently included an incorrect
date and transmittal number on the transmittal letter.  The date shown should have been April 12,
2001, and the Transmittal Number shown should have been Transmittal No. 1374.

All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be forwarded to Kenneth W.
Rust, Director, Federal Relations via facsimile on (202) 336-7922 or by hand-delivery to 1300 I
Street, NW, Suite 400 West, Washington, DC 20005.

                                                            
1 The Bell Atlantic Telephone Companies include Verizon Delaware Inc.; Verizon Maryland Inc.; Verizon New
England Inc.; Verizon New Jersey Inc.; Verizon New York Inc.; Verizon Pennsylvania Inc.; Verizon Virginia Inc.;
Verizon Washington, D.C. Inc.; and Verizon West Virginia Inc.
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